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Wildcat Fans: 
 

The Lapwai School District is extremely proud of their athletes. We regularly receive complements praising their 
good sportsmanship and respectful behavior. We encourage parents and fans to model respectful, responsible, 
and safe behavior for our students as well. Please bring positive and appropriate support for our student 
athletes when attending Wildcat athletic events. The attention during games should remain on the athletes and 
their hard work, leaving concerns for a more appropriate and professional time. Please feel free to contact our 
Athletic Coordinators to arrange a meeting. Coaches, Athletic Coordinators, and Administrators are willing to 
meet with you regarding your concerns and gather your input outside of athletic events.  
 
Please first direct middle school questions, concerns, and requests for support to: 
 
 Jene Ane Carlin 
 Middle-School Athletic Coordinator 
 JCarlin@Lapwai.org 
 (208) 843-2241 
 
Please first direct high school questions, concerns, and requests for support to: 
 
 Lori Lynn Picard 
 High-School Athletic Coordinator 
 LPicard@Lapwai.org 
 (208) 843-2241 
 

Administrator Support 
 
Dr. Penney and Dr. Aiken remain Administrators for the Athletic Direction Team. The Athletic Coordinators will 
keep us informed regarding your needs. Emails to Wildcats@Lapwai.org are automatically forwarded to all 
Administrators and Athletic Coordinators. 
 
Thank you for your Wildcat pride and support of our athletic programs! 

 
Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential.  

kíiye pecepelíhniku' wapáyat'as mamáy'asna hipewc'éeyu' cúukwenin'. 
We will all work to help the children become knowledgeable.  

 

Wildcat Pride 

Respectful

Responsible

Safe 


